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DONOR AND SUPPORTER PRIVACY POLICY 

 
People Serving People is committed to respecting the privacy of our philanthropic supporters. 
This privacy policy was developed to inform you of the way your information is used and 
safeguarded. People Serving People will not share, release, sell, or rent supporter data to any 
third-party agency, company, or organization. 
 
People Serving People maintains a database of donor and supporter information (i.e., names, 
addresses, phone numbers, and emails) for the purpose of acknowledging donor’s 
contributions to our organization and maintaining our relationships with current and 
prospective donors. The content of this database is not shared with any other institution, with 
the exception of mailing addresses and names sent to one printing agency responsible for 
printing mailed newsletters, announcements and appeals to supporters of People Serving 
People. 
 
People Serving People publishes an Annual Report that lists the donors of our most recent fiscal 
year.  This report is posted on People Serving People’s website. Any donors wishing to remain 
anonymous will not be listed anywhere in People Serving People’s publications.   
 
Any donors who wish to not receive mailings or would like to request donor anonymity from 
People Serving People will have their request met. Please submit your request by email to 
‘info@peopleservingpeople.org’ or by mail to:  
 

People Serving People – Development 
614 3rd St S  
Minneapolis, MN 55415 

 
No personal payment information (i.e. credit or debit card number or checking account 
number) is stored in People Serving People’s donor database and is only used for gift or 
payment processing. Any personal payment information that is collected is directly entered into 
an encrypted donation third party system (with People Serving People’s banking institution or 
with the Classy.org online secure donation system) and will not be retained for any other 
purposes. After gift and payment processing, payment information is no longer accessible by 
People Serving People. 
 
If you have questions about People Serving People’s privacy policy, or would like to update your 
information or preferences, please contact us by email or mail at the addresses listed above, or 
by calling 612-277-0256.  
 
Thank you for your continued kindness and commitment to People Serving People.  
 


